## Durham Condominium Corporation No. 64

## PRIVATE CUSTOMER INFORMATION REMOVED

September 22, 2006

United Paving Company Limited 753 Farewell Street Oshawa ON. L1H 6N4

Attention: Carlo Bucci, President.

Dear Mr. Bucci,

This letter is to thank you for the excellent service and repair work completed last week as a result of damage created by a vehicle striking the communication post that controls the overhead garage door.

It was my intention to write your company on completion of the repaving of our driveway and parking areas in 2005 to express our complete satisfaction. The professionalism, organization and quality of United Paving was beyond reproach.

Please feel free to use this letter as a reference.

Yours truly,

PRIVATE CUSTOMER
INFORMATION REMOVED

President